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JANUARY 

THEME 

       5 THE PLAN 

     12 HOLY LIVING 

     19 SENT OUT 

     26 DOING WORK 

 

 

BIBLE SCHOOL 

9:30 AM 

       5 OVERCOMING TEMPTATION 

     12 LEARNING TO PRAY 

     19 GROWING KINGDOM 

     26 ENDURING RESISTANCE 

 

 

   SERMON SERIES 

Sunday Morning 

       5 SALVATION 

     12 LOOK TO GOD 

     19 TELLING OTHERS 

     26 SEEKING KINGDOM 

 

 

Remember to pray for  

School Administration 

& Carter Middle School 

 

 

  

 

 

 

    Helping  

       With 

      L I F E 

 

 

 

 

  

FINDING STRENGTH 

 

 

 

 

 
 

    

 

  Entering 2025 poses some “new” 

challenges as we learn to deal with life 

without “key” people that have been 

there in the past.  We rejoice that they 

are able to rest from their labors.  We 

realize that we will need to look to God 

for strength and for Him to raise up 

others to help along the way. 

    Daily Bible Reading will provide the 

“nourishment” that will strengthen us.  

Ultimately it can thoroughly equip us 

for every good work.  Praying will help  

us to receive blessings and assurance 

from God.  Giving thanks, will help us 

maintain a positive outlook as we see 

how God has worked in the past.  

God’s Spirit will work within to develop 

traits that ensure greater happiness 

and effectiveness in our service.  

Fellowship with others will enlarge our 

“support system” through the prayers 

that they offer up, encouragement and 

advice that they can provide.  

     God has blessed our individual lives 

and collective ministry in so many 

ways in the past. We know that He will 

ensure that all things will work for our 

good.  As bad as things might seem, we 

know that the ultimate reward is so 

great that our present struggles will 

seem “insignificant”.    

    What a blessing it is to know that 

God is in control and working in ways 

to accomplish more than we can 

anticipate or expect.    

 

 

            

On the 

HORIZON 

 
   We will: 

• Worship Together 

• Study Together 

• Read God’s Word Daily 

• Pray Constantly 

• Love God 

• Love Others 

• Encourage/Help Christians 

• Support Mission Workers 

• Help our Schools 

• Help our Businesses 

• Help our Leaders 

    Special Projects we are hoping 

to accomplish this year include: 

• Sealing Parking Lot 

• Information Board for Lowell 

Mason Prayer Walk Park 

    We will continue to see what 

God has in store for our personal 

walks and for our ministry 

together. 

 

   RESULTS: 

 

• Businesses/Churches/ and 

Organizations working 

together  

• Over 100 Senior Citizens 

helped 

• Over 100 Families Helped 

• Over 600 people total helped 

    Thank you for your help and 

support as we collected 

toothpaste, toothbrushes, 

toys and other “goodies” for 

young people ! 

Let’s “Revive in ‘25” 


